
 

 

 

20th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Invitation to the School Campus Tour and Admission Talk 
 

Established in 1987, our school is reputed and appreciated in the district and our students and 

alumni excel outstandingly and they are widely recognized by the public.  To be more familiar 

with our school, parents are cordially invited to make a reservation for school campus tour.  

Parents and students could meet our principal, vice-principals and heads of departments for better 

understanding the school life of a tuenteenian, including how our teachers guide students and they 

behave.  Through the visit, parents are surely given an opportunity for being familiar with how 

learning takes place in our school and our latest development. 

Besides, admission talks introducing our school features and the interview 

arrangements and strategies will be held soon.  Interested parents are sincerely 

invited to make the reservation via online (https://shorturl.at/him27), QR code or 

at 2463 2082 (Miss Cheung).  
 

School Campus Tour Admission Talks 

Date: 10th October to 18th December 2022 

Time: 8:30 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. 

Date: 26th November 2022 (Saturday) 

First session     10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

Second session    3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Date: 27th November 2022 (Sunday) 

First session     10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 

 The seats are served on first-come-first-served 

basis via registration and all sessions cover the same 

information. 
 

Under the pandemic, all people who enter the school campus should fulfill the requirements of 

Vaccine Pass, wear a surgical mask and undergo body temperature screening.  Those who reserved 

seats for the Admission Talk are recommended to arrive the Lower School Hall 10 minutes earlier 

for registration.  Should you have any enquires, please feel free to contact Miss Cheung or Miss 

Wong at 2463 2082. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

___________________ 

Siu Sze Chuen John 

Principal 


